



Tuesday 23rd September 2025

Harvest donations

Dear Parent/ Carers,

This term we had a visit from Birmingham City Mission (BCM) who are a Christian charity that support people in need in our city. The BCM school team delivered an assembly to the children discussing the importance of sharing and caring for others. We would like to ask for food donations which will be donated to the homeless such as tinned food and packets of non-perishable food (pasta, noodles etc.).

We ask that the children bring these donations to their class teachers on:

Friday 3rd October 2025

We understand that the cost-of-living crisis continues to have an impact on many of our families so please do not feel any pressure to donate.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Patel Head Of School